
 

Ref: KH/SFO/MG/BOOKFAIR/Y7,8,9. 
 
8th November 2023 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
 
 

Between 21st November and 24th November 2023, we are hosting our annual Scholastic Book 
Fair.  
 
Pupils in Year 7, 8 and 9 will visit the Book Fair during registration times and English lessons. 
Year 10 and 11 pupils are welcome to attend the fair between 8.20am-8.40am and 3.10pm-
4.00pm each day. 

When making purchases, pupils will write down their selected books, as well as their prices, on 
a wish list, collected from the iCentre upon entry to the book fair. On this wish list you can 
follow the link to reach the order page, where you can enter ‘Barr Beacon School’ or the 
postcode of the school located at the bottom of this letter. Here you can decide which books 
on the wish list you would like to purchase and provide payment directly to Scholastic. We 
cannot accept any payment with cash or card in school. 

If your child is in Year 7 or 8 and receives free school meals, they may order one book free of 
charge. This will be ordered by the school and requires no action on your part. 

Once you have made your payment online, pupils must return the payment reference slip to 
the iCentre to receive their books. To ensure your order is processed in time, please make sure 
that the payment reference is returned by 4th December 2023. 

If you have any queries please contact Mr Foster (Assistant Headteacher) via 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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